
FEEDBACK FORM FOR GLOBAL CONCERNS COMMITTEE 
2020 LCWR FALL REGION MEETING 

 
In light of our larger global realities -- climate change, racism, forced migration, and the reality of 
COVID-19, what is ours to do now as women of the Gospel for Earth and for the women, men, and 
children who are deprived of their rights even in the midst of these pandemics?  
 
Are there any insights from your discussion that you would like to share? 
 
There was considerable consensus about the importance of using our collective voice and taking 
collaborative action in response to the issues of racism, climate change and forced migration. 
 
------  
 
Are there any specific actions that could be initiated by your region? 
 
Possible actions that were suggested included the following: 
 Drawing on our past experience of sponsoring billboards to promote anti-human trafficking 

efforts, sponsor a billboard campaign related to anti-racism and Black Lives Matter 
awareness; 

o Share actions of Sisters involved in anti-racism efforts; 
o Use congregation social media to promote anti-racism efforts; 

 As congregations, if possible, offer micro-loans to area small businesses that employ or 
serve undocumented people;  

 Develop creative ways to use our collective voice related to these intersecting issues. 
 
 
 
(Form completed by Toni Harris OP; tharris@sinsinawa.org) 
 
Name of Region __Chair_Sharon Glumb SLW__ 
Email /phone number of Region Chair__ sglumb@slw.org __ 
Region # __9__ 
 
Please return form to Janette Cahill (jcahill@lcwr.org) at completion of region meeting. Thank you! 


